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May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Now that the warmer weather seems to have arrived, the children will be playing outside a lot more. If you would like your child to have suncream applied during School hours, could you please complete the form below and return it to School, along with a supply of suncream – with your child’s name clearly written on it. 

Any unused cream will be sent home at the end of the Summer term.

Please also send in a sunhat [image: image1.png]



Kind regards

Ruth White & Deborah Daniels

School Nurses
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BARNDALE HOUSE SCHOOL

SUNCREAM

I give permission for my son/daughter ........................................................................... to have suncream applied at School and have sent a clearly-named supply in.

Signed: ........................................................................................... Date: ...............................

In association with the University of Newcastle upon Tyne



